
Dear ADRC Partners and Stakeholders, 
 
Please see below for updates and information that may be useful to you: 
 

• Reminder to Register: July ADRC Roundtable 
o A friendly reminder to register for the upcoming ADRC partner 

roundtable, the last of Series II. The topic will be about person-
centered practices and ADRCs. Join California ADRC peers in 
a lively discussion on Friday, July 30, 12:00pm-1:00pm.  

o Link to register: 
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYvcu2gpzspH9SdeZh-
8moq73oi_b7vFbBY 

 

• Reminder to Register: Intro to ADRC/NWD  
o To bring awareness of the ADRC program and promote 

statewide expansion, CDA will be hosting an introductory 
training designed to provide a foundational understanding of 
ADRC partnerships. 

o All statewide AAAs, ILCs, LTSS providers, state and local 
government organizations, and health care entities are highly 
encouraged to attend. Please feel free to share the invitation 
with other stakeholders.  

o The training will take place on Wednesday, August 25, 
12:00pm-1:00pm. 

o Link to register: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEtcOqvpz8jHNYa
mO80mgRbQGjDKsbcW_n4  

 
• A new Medicaid Administrative Claiming (MAC) tab has been 

added to the ADRC webpage which includes a description on MAC 
as well as the uploaded MAC overview presentation and timeline.   
 

• For technical resources for COVID-19 vaccine access, please visit 
this updated ADRC page. 
 

• CFILC’s Ability Tools program is starting a Smart AT Home series, 
and our first entry to the series, Accessibility 101, will be held on July 
27th at 2:30pm PT. It will build a foundation upon which we will 
expand into many disability related topics such as, programing your 



smart home hub to interact properly with your AAC devices, funding 
opportunities and Environmental controls. You can register for this 
FREE Smart AT Home webinar here. 

 
Kindest regards, 
 
ADRC Branch Team 
California Department of Aging 
 

 
 

https://cfilc.org/training-events/

